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A Message from Patti

Dear friends of CWTC,

In April I will be celebrating 35 years at CWTC. Yes, I
started here when I was 5 years old if you are doing the
math!! All kidding aside, I have spent the majority of my
work life right here at CWTC. We have all learned over the
past few years that things do not stay the same and we
need to be able to adapt. Boy have I learned that over the
past 35 years!

Overcoming obstacles takes collaboration and teamwork. I
have been fortunate to work with an amazing group of people. We have over 30
staff members that have been with our organization for over 20 years, and I am
thankful that I have been able to work along side of them for so many years.
Working at an organization like ours you discover what is important – it’s always
about the people. It’s about supporting our individuals with disabilities and
helping them grow and reach their full potential. The mission of CWTC is why so
many staff members, including myself, have been here for so long.

The stories we could tell!! We have experiences that have made us laugh, cry,
ponder, and made us go hmmm. Everyday is a new adventure and filled with
learning experiences. Our consumers have taught me so much and allowed me to
continue to grow with them.

I would like to invite you to come and visit us, take a tour, meet our awesome
consumers and dedicated staff, and let us share some of our truly inspiring
stories.

All my best,

Patti

Consumer Spotlight

Gavin is in our Consumer Spotlight. He is a member of our
janitorial crew at CWTC and on federal contracts. His position has
helped him grow, become more self-confident while providing him
a stable income. Gavin recently graduated from Washington
Community High School and immediately started his own sound
and lighting business, G² Sound & Lighting, to pursue his dream of

https://www.cwtc.org/
https://www.cwtc.org/employment-opportunities/


eventually working in theater lighting and lighting design. Gavin
enjoys playing Rocket League, listening to music, watching high
school sports, and attending sporting events.

Stay Up-to-Date on Social Media

There is so much going on at CWTC with some exciting
things in the works this year. Of course, our website is a
great source of information for programs and services we
provide, as well as ways for you to get involved. You can
also join us on our social media sites including Facebook,
Twitter, Instagram and LinkedIn. Just click on the icons
below and be sure to "Like" or "Follow Us" to stay in touch
with everything we're doing. We appreciate YOUR support
of CWTC and adults with disabilities!

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

Spread the Word! We're Hiring!

http://www.facebook.com/CWTC.Peoria
http://www.twitter.com/cwtcinc
https://www.instagram.com/cwtcinc/?hl=en
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cwtcinc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCijHmdAd2ktdOOlnF_b34fg?view_as=subscriber


CWTC is looking for dedicated and hard-working
employees to fill a variety of positions in Residential
Support, Employment Services, Contract Packaging
and more. There's something for everyone. Get more
details about a rewarding job and the benefits at CWTC
HERE and apply online!

Community Workshop & Training Center, Inc.
www.cwtc.org
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